
Welcome to the 
Northern Light Church of 

Christ 
January 15, 2012 

We Do 
 

446  Hear, O Israel 
Welcome/Body Building 

Family Prayer 
770  Dear Lord and Father of Mankind (vs. 1, 2, & 4) 

119  Behold What Manner of Love 
383  Jesus Keep Me Near the Cross 

Lord’s Supper 
Offering 

781 Thank You Lord 
Children’s Moment 

540  O For a Faith That Will Not Shrink 
457  How Firm a Foundation (vs. 1) 
Scripture Reading (James 1:22-25) 

Lesson:  We  Do 
452  Standing on the Promises 

Shepherd’s Prayer 
539  Higher Ground 

Privileged to Serve Today 
 

Song Leader  Chris Block 
Prayer   Paul Berg 
Scripture Reading  Phil Johnson 
Table Talk          Tom Markham 
Servers  Tom Flynn 
   Thomas Giddings 
   Mike Harrison 
   Dave Dotson 
Announcements Dickey Joe Turner 
Power Point  Emem Akpan 
Speaker  Justin Bruner 
Shepherd’s Prayer Gene Tarnowski 
Nursery  Michelle & Courtney Holte 

Please contact Dave Ward if you are unable to  
serve so a substitute can be found. 

(763-473-1203) 

For the Record 
 
 
 
 
January 1   106 
Bible Class   no class today 
Contribution   $ 5,007 
 
 
January 8   124 
Bible Class   57 
Contribution   $ 2,785 
Well Fund   $ 7 
FMSC    $ 25 
FPYC    $ 25 

Northern Light Leadership                
Justin Bruner, Minister  763-494-4224 

Church Office 763-494-4224 
 Shepherds  

Ronnie Dean 763-425-7929       Tom Markham   763-571-1735 
Gene Tarnowski   763-427-0373   Dickey Joe Turner 763-688-0820 

Dave Ward 763-473-1203 
                        Deacons 

Emem Akpan~International Transition612-581-1297   
Chris Block—Worship  952-471-3505 

Steve Dewall~Children  763-238-2114     David Dotson~Missions 763-607-4895 
Al Holte   763-323-0543    Ralph Weber~Community 763-425-1331   

We are……. 
A family dedicated to glorifying God by reaching out,  

teaching His word, seeking growth and  
serving family, youth and community. 

Family Gathering Times 
 

Sunday Bible Classes 9:00 am  
Worship   10:15 am  

Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 pm  

 

6717  85th Ave N, Brooklyn Park, MN  55445      763-494-4224 
www.northernlightchurch.com      church@northernlightchurch.com 

We are called to shine as a beacon of love in our community  
and would love for you to be included in our future, and us in yours.   
We invite you to journey with us toward greater faith, hope and love. 



 
Prayer Requests 

 
Ken Kern – he was released from the hospital.  They 
are attributing the leg pain to his ongoing back prob-
lems.  Ken’s son, Don, has been seeking a job in HVAC 
and is in danger of losing his house 
Thomas Giddings – had surgery last week to remove a 
brain tumor.  It was not cancerous and he is now at 
home. 
Thanksgiving!!! – for allowing us to see 2012, for the 
love that we experience at Northern Light, for God’s 
grace and mercy 
Ruby Johnson – prayer of thanksgiving…Shelly Lage’s 
surgery went well, no cancer. 
Susan Nelson – her sister, Carolyn Polkinghorn, has 
cancer  
Donna Boon – her brother, Jon Trimble, passed away.  
Rhonda - her CA125 number (tumor markers) went 
down from 474 to 394 so that tells us that the treat-
ment is really working! 
Nan & Rod Miller – her brother-in-law has pancreatic 
cancer that has spread to his liver;  Rod’s surgery went 
well, they got all of the cancer.  Thank you for your 
prayers and thank God for answering them! 
Pray for those searching for jobs 
Joy West – her son and family have moved to Perth, 
Australia. 
Renter/tenant for the church building 
Phil Johnson – experiencing extreme back pain & sci-
atic nerve pain 
Hill Family – their friends, Charlie & Lynda Davidson, 
have a new baby daughter, McKenna, she is in the 
NICU 
Mike Harrison – his nephew, James Dimond, was in a 
car accident and ejected from his car, he is in the ICU 
unit and still in extremely serious condition. 
Elijah Yarpah – pray for my daughter, Princess, that 
God will direct her path as she is going through a 
movement of change back in Liberia  
Lorraine Anderson – pray that Lori and Dave will be 
able to find permanent work soon. 
Britny Harrison – pray for the Lewandoski family.  Their 
16 year old son took his life last week. 
Julie Libby - Nora Boss is our friends’ two year old 
grandchild.  She has cancer and they think the chemo 
has damaged her liver. She is in ICU.   
Ronnie Dean - Rita Petkoff, she is in ICU at Mercy Hos-
pital in Coon Rapid.  Rita had breast cancer surgery, 
but has an infection. 

 
Staffed Nursery  

(for ages 2 & under) 
 
              January 15           Michelle/Courtney Holte 
              January 22           Tina Jackson 
   January 29            Kati Tarnowski 
 

If you would like to be added to the 
nursery rotation, please see Melissa Ward. 

 
Spirit Fest, the winter youth gathering in Duluth 

for 7th through 12th graders will be held 
January 20 –22. 

 
More information is available at 

www.eastduluth.com  Events—Spiritfest 
 

We also have registration forms in the lobby. 

Julie Libby is working with the  
St. Michael/Albertville chapter of  

Special Olympics that is just starting.    
Prizes have been donated by businesses,  
and each donation of $5 is entered into  

the drawings for these prizes.   
100% of the proceeds goes directly to  

this new Special Olympics chapter  
to help them get started. 

 
Julie’s granddaughter and many other  

special needs children will benefit  
from these contributions.   

 
If you would like to donate, please see  

Julie Libby. 

 
Mark Novak will be “snow birding” in  

Sun City, Arizona for the next three months. 
He plans to be back in early April. 

 
His temporary address is: 
9601 West Raintree Drive 

Sun City, AZ  85351 
Cell:  612-803-6913 

 
Join us for Feed My Starving Children 
Saturday, January 21 from  2—4 pm.. 

 
Blessed are those who are generous, 

because they feed the poor. 
Proverbs 22:9 (NLT) 

 
 

 
We Do 

James 1:22-25 
 

I.     First Things First 
• Get Into the Word 

II.    Just Live It 
• God’s Word should Initiate and 

Influence Activity 
III.   Danger!  Danger:  Self Deception 

• Belief that hearing is “good 
enough” 

• Belief that doing is “good enough” 
IV.    Hearing and Doing in Life Groups 

• Study Together 
• Application and Accountability 

 
Prayer Requests, Continued 

 
Gene Tarnowski—he had some spots removed from his 
face and head last week.  He should be getting the  
results back within the next week.   
Sharon Kooiker—her mother fell and broke her hip.  She 
is currently in North Memorial Hospital before moving to 
rehab. 
David Ward—Chris Fry, a relative, has leukemia and is 
hospitalized for very aggressive chemo treatments. 

  
Upcoming Events 

 
 
 1/20-22 SpiritFest 
 
 1/21 Feed My Starving Children 
  2—4 pm, in Coon Rapids 
 
 1/24 Leadership Team Meeting 
  @7pm 
 
 1/29 New adult Bible class @ 9 am: 
  United Kingdom 
 
 1/29 Launch of 2012 Life Groups 
 
 2/1 Family Nite—Game Nite @ 6:30 pm  
 
 2/12 Worship with Traditions @ 2 pm 

 
St. Cloud Church of Christ Ladies’ Day 

February 25, 2012 
 

 
More information is available 
on the bulletin board outside  

of the office. 

 
New Adult Bible Class: 

 
United Kingdom  

 
Starts on January 29! 


